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Press Release 
 

Recruitment of Indian nationals as faculty to senior level positions in University of Delhi 
 
 
 The University of Delhi is desirous of recruiting Indian nationals as faculty to senior level 
positions (Associate / Assistant Professors, and Professors), as advertised on its website. The 
last date for submission of application forms is 15th April 2017. Interested Indian nationals from 
across the world who are interested to apply accordingly may please visit 
<http://work.du.ac.in/du/>. 
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